Alba Borough Minutes August 8, 2022 Monthly Meeting

The Alba Borough Council held the regular monthly meeting at 6 pm at the Alba Christian Church. The meeting was opened by Vice President Lorelei Colton.

The minutes from the last meeting were read. Steve Bastion made the motion to approve the minutes, Broc Forbes seconded the motion. The minutes were approved.

Treasurer's report was read. There will be an additional payment for the Cloud Renewal to Traffic Logix for \$500.00. Lorelei Colton made a motion to pay the bills and Danielle May seconded the motion. The motion passed and the bills will be paid.

Old Business:

Penelec will be called to confirm a status update on the light on Cemetery Street. Notification number to Penelec is 349 859 715.

The borough council is still waiting for a response from the landowners along the stream about the property beside the Borough garage.

There was no update about the Alba Park.

New Business:

There are multiple properties being watched for garbage piling up. Those properties that start to get out of hand will be contacted via mail.

The Secretary had a conflict with next months meeting date. The council made a motion to move the September monthly meeting to Monday, September 19th.

There was a rough draft of the proposed budget for 2023 discussed.

The PSAB Fall Leadership Conference will be held from October 14^{th} through the 16^{th} . There was no interest from the council to attend this year.

There was a letter from the Bradford County Sanitation Committee read.

The Area Agency on Aging was asking for donations for their programs. The council does not have interest in donating at this time.

Present were: Tricia Jackson (Sec./Treas.), Vice President Lorelei Colton; Mayor Dale Palmer; Councilmembers: Danielle May, Broc Forbes, Steve Bastion, Tom Hojnowski

Steve Bastion made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Danielle May seconded the motion.

Respectively submitted by,

Tricia Jackson

Alba Borough Secretary/Treasurer